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Cottonwood-Gordon Ag Society 
Community Newsletter – June 2019 

2019 Board of Directors  
President 
Shari Robertson 403-556-2805 
1st Vice President 
Linda Toews     403-224-2881 
2nd Vice President 
Linda Mason             403-224-2273 
Treasurer 
Glen Wordie              403-224-2010 
Secretary/Newsletter 
Caroline Hansen      403-358-4919 
Hall Booking 
Sharon Blain  403-227-2489 
Board Members 
Megan Buyks           403-227-4403 
Barbara Traxel         403-227-2004 
Laurie Wordie          403-224-2010 
Jim Smith           403-224-2904 
Danny Toews            403-224-2881 

Upcoming Ag Society Events 
June 22- Summer Picnic 
July 13- Community Breakfast 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Update 
 

  Spring Clean-up was held May 11th with 18 hard working volunteers 
on a beautiful sunny day. Leaves were raked and the playgrounds and 
pickleball court tidied. The camp kitchen and outdoor bathrooms were 
cleaned. In addition to the outdoor cleaning, a tremendous amount of 
cleaning was accomplished by the volunteers inside the hall. Volunteers 
were treated to homemade cinnamon buns and refreshments.                     A 
BIG THANK YOU GOES OUT TO ALL WHO ATTENDED!!

                     
                                  
 

               

                    
 

 

Summer Picnic 
June 22, 2019 

11-4pm 
Join for our annual Cottonwood- Gordon Summer Picnic. 

and a Lunch BBQ. 
 

This year we will have some new entertainment- Come See 
Joel Lybbert and Jasper “The Steer” 

 
He will do some activities such as rope games, teach trick roping and dummy roping, 

 rope making and lots more 
Please bring a salad or dessert for the BBQ, starting at 12pm. 

Always lots of fun!! Come check it out! (Cost is Free) 
 

For more info please contact Caroline Hansen 403-358-4919 
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The Cottonwood W. I. would like to invite any ladies interested to join 
us at our monthly meetings held the first Thursday of each month 

except August. Our next meeting will be held on June 13th, 2019 @ 
7:30pm at the Cottonwood- Gordon Hall. Education Topic: Agriculture, 

Bring an item for White Elephant Auction with proceeds to Hall 
Improvements.  

For more Information please contact,  
Sharon Blain, President, @ 403-227-2489. 

Enriching Women through Crafting 2019 
Dates: June 14, September 6,  

October 11, November 1, December 6. 
Join us at the Cottonwood-Gordon Hall starting at 10:00 am until 

7 pm. If you would like to attend in the evening I am open to 
making it happen. Bring your own lunch. Coffee, tea and hot 

chocolate is always on. Thanks to the Red Deer County Division 
4 Recreation and Culture board, 

there is no charge. 
For more information please contact 

lucillelohmann@outlook.com or call 403-350-1490 
 
 

Firearms Courses 
June 8 & 9   

Saturday June 8- non-restricted, starts @ 8am 
(minimum age 12) 

Sunday June 9 - restricted, starts at 9am 
(must be 18+) 

Cost- 1 course $110, both restricted and non-restricted 
$200. Only 12 people in each course, so book yours 

early. Place reserved on payment. Contact Linda Toews 
at firearmscourses@gmail.com or 403-224-2881. 

Community Breakfast 
July 13th 8-11am 

 
Come enjoy a delciouse breakfast, Pancakes , Eggs and 

Sausage. For more info please contact  
Sharon 403-227-2489 

HANDICAPPED WASHROOMS/ FOYER 
PROJECT  

 

 The Project: To install 2 handicapped washrooms and 
enlarge the foyer, totaling just over $100,000.   
 Thank you for your commitment: Thank you for your 
ongoing donations to the building fund. We are continuing to 
receive memorial donations in memory of Blanche 
Cunningham and Connie Ness, and have been asked about 
memorial donations to other departed loved ones. All 
memorial donations are welcome and we thank you for this 
great tribute to their memories.   
 We still need YOUR help: We are still waiting to hear 
from our grant applications and continuing to make 
applications. We hope to hear soon.  
 Remember, your donations are tax-deductible.  
 What a great way to reduce your taxes and help out your 
community at the same time! All donations gratefully 
accepted.  
 For information or to donate, contact Linda Toews at 403-
224-2881 or cottonwoodgordonagsociety@gmail.com, or mail 
your donation to the Ag Society’s address below. 
 
 
 


